AUSLEY & MCMULLEN

ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW E i

227 SOUTH CALMOUMN STREET
P.O. BOX 391 (ZI1P 32302)
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32301
1880) 224.9115 FAX (B850 222 78560

February 12, 1999
oy
ND DELIVERED ’}),-.‘,-‘

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director
Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re:  Petition by Tampa Electric Company for Approval of Cost Recovery for a new
Environmental Program, the Big Bend Units | and 2 Flue Gas Desulfurization
System: FPSC Docket No. 980693-El

Dear Ms. Bayo:
This is to correct a typographical error contained in Tampa Electric Company's Response
to Office of Public Counsel's Motion for Reconsideration and the Joinder Therein by the Florida

Industrial Power Users Group filed on February 8, 1999. On page three of such response, in
paragraph 0, at line 4, the reference to Section 366.0255 should have read Section 366.82°5.

Please acknowledge receipt and filing of the above by stamping the duplicate copy of this
letter and returning same to this writer.

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter.

‘,_! ) Sincerely, e »

James D. Beasley
—IDB/pp
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| cc: All Parties of Record (w/enc.)
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